
        Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

    Community Alert 
                                        Alert# P16-2-054CA 
                                                                                            June 20, 2016 

 

Wanted for Robbery 
4th District (South Chicago) 

 
 
About This Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 4th District (South Chicago) of two recent 
robberies reported on Beat 421.  In each incident, the offender(s) approached the victims 
from behind and forcibly removed jewelry from their person.   
 
Addresses of Occurrences: 

• 7800 block of South Colfax Avenue on June 2, 2016 at approximately 1:00 p.m. 

• 7800 block of South Essex Avenue on June 13, 2016 between 4:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
 
About The Offender: 
African American male believed to be 18 to 25 years of age, approximately 5'07" to 5'08", 
140 to 150lbs, black hair worn in dreadlocks and a dark complexion. 
 
Safety Tips: 

• Be aware of your surroundings and if possible attempt to travel in the company of 
others. 

• If confronted by the offender, attempt to remain calm. 
• Be aware of this situation and alert other business owners in the area about these 

crimes. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people. 

 
 

If you have any information about these incidents please call:  
Area South Property Crimes at 312-747-8273 

Reference RD#s  
HZ-290332 and HZ-306225 


